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21/08/2024  15:42:312024/2918/P OBJ Imogen Mellor As a neighbour I want to object to the proposal. I was led to believe there would be one student attending at a 

time, not potentially several. The space is 58m2, not 85m2 as shown in the application so limited space. There 

is only one window at the back, so very little natural light or ventilation, which cannot be a good environment 

for learning.

Given the proposed hours of operation, I am concerned that there will be noise pollution and disturbance for 

neighbours.(including people ringing the wrong doorbell!)

I am also concerned at security as students entering and leaving will be using the same entrance as that to the 

flats above. if this is to go ahead, then students and their parents/guardians MUST as a condition, be met at 

the front door of the building and escorted off the premises with a tutor ensuring that the front door is firmly 

shut.
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